
Individuals who require special accommodations because of a disability should contact  
the Educational Services Department at 847.593.4335 

 
The next regular meeting of the Board of Education will be held on Monday, August 10, 2015 at the District 59 

Administration Center, 2123 S. Arlington Heights Rd., Arlington Heights, IL  60005 
www.CCSD59.org 
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NOTICE OF REGULAR COMMITTEE MEETING 
FAMILY/COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT The Family/Community 
Engagement Committee of Community Consolidated School District 59 
will convene a regular meeting to be held at The District 59 
Administration Center in the TLC starting at 4:00 p.m. on Monday, 
October 26, 2015.  
 
This meeting with be held for the purpose of gathering information.  A 
quorum of the Board of Education may be present during portions or all 
of the Committee Meeting, but the Board will take no action as a public 
body during the Committee meeting. 
 
DATED this 5th day of October, 2015 Arlington Heights, Illinois. 
  

 
 Sharon Roberts 
President, Board of Education 
 
 
Copies to: News media as requested   

 


